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Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High 

6th  Grade 44     same 

7th  Grade 49     same      

8th  Grade 57     same   

Total  Junior 
High 

150    same 

 
 
 
Enrollment: DAEP 

6th  Grade  

7th  Grade  

8th  Grade  

Total DAEP  

 
 
Total Junior High Enrollment- 150      same 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 6-4-2013 To 6-27-2013  SUMMER SCHOOL 
Total number of discipline referrals 0 

General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy 
etc.) 

 

Skipping  

Fighting  

Possession of tobacco  

Public display of affection  

Off campus violation  

Transportation violation  

Possession of alcohol/drugs  

Bullying  

 
Staff Development (June 1, 2013 to June 27, 2013) 
  

  

  



 
 
 

 
 
The Jr. High Summer School program has come to an end and the students have done well. 
Mrs. Chica Hernandez and Mrs. Lynn McNew did a great job with the summer school classes for 
the Jr. High students.  There were thirty students from grades 6 – 8 that attended and worked 
to meet the requirements that allow them to pass to the next grade level. 
 
There are six 8th grade students whose outcomes concerning the coming school year are 
dependent upon how they did with the STAAR Exams they had to retake at the end of summer 
school.  Results are scheduled to be reported to school personnel on July 12.  The required 
meetings with parents will be held for any student(s) not passing the necessary STAAR Exam(s) 
and a determination will be made concerning the coming school year. 
 
We had some Jr. High School students attending a TRIO trip on Thursday, June 27.  The TRIO 
program works with students to help them establish goals for their future education.  The 2012 
– 2013 school year was the first year that our Jr. High School students became involved with the 
TRIO Program. 
 
The cafeteria personnel have been serving students breakfast and lunch for the summer food 
program.  The program is available for students Mondays through Fridays and does not cost the 
children.  I believe adults are charged adults $ 4 per meal. 
 
Summer maintenance on the Jr. High has been in progress with both custodial and 
maintenance personnel doing a great job in getting to everything that needs to be done.  
 
I believe a Meet and Greet session is being set for administrators and other school personnel to 
have the opportunity to visit with Laughlin AFB parents and prospective students later this 
month. 
 
I would like to thank each of you for the diligence you exert in making better things possible for 
our students and teachers.  You are a large part of the reason our students have great 
opportunities to be successful and to further their opportunities through education. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
George T. “Stoney” Burks 
Brackett  Jr. High School Principal 


